
 
 

July 2022 
 

Head Office Relocation 
 
 
With the purpose of enhancing our bonds amongst Nidec’s group companies in mind, we are poised to seek and meet 
the needs of the market and utilize our technological power to develop the highly advanced products that will further 
contribute towards societies across the world. As such, we are pleased to inform you that our head office will soon 
relocate to the address shown below. 
 
Nidec-Read Corporation thanks you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Hidekazu Yamazaki 
President&CEO 
Nidec-Read Corporation 
 
1. The new address: Nidec PARK Bldg. C, 1-1 Higashinokuchi, Morimoto-cho, Muko-shi, Kyoto, 617-0003, Japan 
2. Effective Date: August 22, 2022 
3. Contact information 

 
Division/Department, etc. Tel. Fax 

Administration Division +81-75-280-8100 +81-75-280-8105 

Sales Division +81-75-280-8101 +81-75-280-8106 

Production Management Department +81-75-280-8102 +81-75-280-8110 

Inspection Instruments Division +81-75-280-8103 +81-75-280-8109 

A&T Business Division +81-75-280-8104 +81-75-280-8114 

   

*The phone numbers of individual employees will remain unchanged. 
 

4. Access to Nidec PARK-C 
 

10 minutes’ walk from JR Mukomachi Station 
15 minutes’ walk from Hankyu Higashi-muko Station 
 


